
From: bobvic8120@comcast.net [mailto:bobvic8120@comcast.net]  
Sent: Sunday, November 01, 2015 11:52 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: PSC Testimony 
 
 
We own the property at 8110 SE Bybee Blvd., State ID# 1S2E20AD 800, property has a 
base zone of: EG2, R2.5. We also own 8120 SE Bybee Blvd., State ID# 1S2E20AD 
700, Property has a base zone of: EG2. These property belonged to my husbands 
Grandparents. His Grandparents last name was Jiggar and they bought them about 85 
years ago. We did not inherit them we purchased them and are still paying for them.  
They are both rentals and we are both retired past 65 years of age. We are on a limited 
income. 
Your (PSC) would raise our taxes, and our taxes have gone up every year since we 
purchased the houses. If a house would burn down we could not rebuild. Your change 
would make our property hard to sell.  
This whole plan is not good for us it would hurt us financially very bad. I am sure this is 
true for a lot of other people. 
Thank you, for reading this and remember we did not inherit these houses. We worked 
for them and still are working for them. 
Robert & Vicky Foster 
503-771-5133 
 


